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Proposed improvements  

at the York Road junction 

with the A1079 (Hull Road) 
 

 

The introduction of traffic signals  

is proposed for this junction, 

to improve road safety  

and make it easier to  

exit onto the A1079. 

 

This leaflet provides 

more information  

about these proposals. 

  

 
York 

  Consultancy 
Consultants of first choice 

 
� 
 

� 
 

� 
 

 

ANNEX  A ( page 1 of 4 ) 


